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Announcement 

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) announced the results of the 
2023 HUD Continuum of Care NOFO process. The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) as 
a Collaborative Applicant and United Funding Agency for the Arizona Balance of State 
Continuum of Care (AZBOSCOC) was awarded a total of $5,899,019.00. This award funded the 
renewal of 17 renewal permanent, rapid rehousing and transitional housing programs and 
supportive services for persons experiencing homelessness and domestic violence as well as 
funding to support the Balance of State Homeless Management Information System (HMIS), 
ADOH Planning, and ADOH Unified Funding Agency costs. CoC awarded programs provide 
housing and service in all thirteen Arizona Balance of State Counties. 

You can view HUD’s FY2023 CoC Notice and Funding Report and No. 23-078 Announcement 
on its Continuum of Care Program page. 

If you have immediate questions, please contact: 
David Bridge, Special Needs Programs Administrator 
David.bridge@azhousing.gov 
(602) 309-6542 
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